



MEMORANDUM

To:

UTSC Faculty, Staff and Students

Cc:

UTSC Executive Group

Professor David Cameron, Dean, Faculty of Arts and Science Professor Amy Mullin, Dean, University of Toronto Mississauga

From: Professor Rick Halpern, Dean and Vice-Principal (Academic)

Date: 22 May 2015

Re:

Academic Administrative Appointments

I am pleased to inform you that the Agenda Committee of Academic Board has approved the appointments of the following Academic Administrators:

Professor William Gough

Vice-Dean Faculty

1 July 2015 to 30 June 2020

Professor Mark Schmuckler

Vice-Dean Undergraduate (Renewal)

1 July 2015 to 30 June 2020

Professor Michael Lambek

Chair, Department of Anthropology (Renewal)

1 July 2015 to 30 June 2020

Professor Paul Kingston

Director, Centre for Critical Development Studies (Renewal)

1 July 2015 to 30 June 2020

Professor Lynn Tucker

Acting Chair, Department of Arts, Culture and Media

1 July 2015 to 30 June 2016

Professor Greg Vanlerberghe

Acting Chair, Department of Biological Sciences

1 July 2015 to 31 December 2015

Professor Leslie Chan

Acting Director, Centre for Critical Development Studies

1 January to 30 June 2016

UTSC already has benefited greatly from the dedication and strong leadership of each of these administrators in the same of similar capacities, and I am grateful for their willingness to continue to serve as academic administrators. They have earned the high regard and respect of their colleagues, and I am confident that their contributions to their units and the campus as a whole will continue to have a significant impact.

I want to take this opportunity to thank the search committees for their efficient service in this important process. The participation of the members of the committees and the input of all Faculty, staff and students is greatly appreciated.